
 

  

       
 

                   
 

 
 
 

 
 

World Travellers choose to stay at Buxton Manor 
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We have just had the pleasure of hosting Mr and Mrs Sonnack – 
return guests from Minnesota USA – here again after 4 years to stay 
with us at Buxton Manor while they are visiting the Festival and 
Fringe, during which they attend 55 paying performances! 
 
 
They have just told me on their departure back to the States, how 
convenient Buxton Manor and North Adelaide were, especially in 
regards to public transport with the Free ‘Connector Bus’ used 
extensively to access the Festival areas and the great diversity of 
gourmet food outlets now in North Adelaide. They made special 
mention of the 24 hour ‘Bakery on O’Connell’ and the shopping mall’s 
Fruit and Veg shop. These 2 suppliers also provide us with our fresh 
B&B ingredients daily. 
 
 
The Sonnack’s are in depth travellers who have visited places such 
as ‘Spitsbergen’ and ‘Falkland Islands’ and it is a delight to have 
them staying with us once again! 
 
 
 
 
 
  


